

ANTI-RACISM TASK FORCE

PURPOSE OF TASK FORCE: to work toward becoming an anti-racist institution committed to identifying and dismantling systemic racism within our systems, policies, procedures and ways of relating within the Presbytery of the Pacific. The task force meetings will be facilitated by a Cross Roads Anti-Racism Trainer.

HERE'S HOW TO APPLY:

- 1) WHO CAN APPLY: Individuals must be a member in good standing of a congregation or a minister member of within the Presbytery of the Pacific. Participants must commit to the work of the Task Force for the next 18 months two years.
- 2) APPLICATION: If you wish to apply to be on the Task Force, you will need to answer the following three questions (maximum of two pages) by Wednesday, October 21, 2020. Please include your name, your congregation and contact information on your submission.
 - Why do you want to serve on this task force?
 - Why is the work of the Presbytery's Antiracism Task Force important to you?
 - Why is this work important to our churches and Presbytery?

Submissions should be sent to Rev. Neema Cyrus-Franklin: statedclerk@pacificpresbytery.org.